
A H E R A 
 

In accordance with the provisions of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response 

Act (AHERA), the School City of Hobart hereby provides annual notification  

to occupants of our buildings and to the community of the availability of the   

Asbestos Inspections and Management Plan for review. Extensive asbestos  

inspections and testing procedures have been conducted and the findings indicate 

that, although some asbestos has been detected, we do not have a substantial   

problem. The inspections are made in order to determine that safe conditions exist 

at all locations. The management plan may be reviewed anytime during regular 

school hours. A copy may be found in the principal’s office at each school or in 

the Office of Support Services. 

 

Another provision of the regulation is to inform workers and building occupants  

of asbestos inspections, response actions, and post-response action activities.  

Inspections and periodic surveillance are conducted twice each year. No abate-

ment or response actions are planned at any school at this time. 

 

Any questions regarding the plan should be directed to the  

Support Services Office at 219-947-2413. 


